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Research Station to GoldVine Farm 

• Arnold Caylor will allow visitors to stop by before going to GoldVine farm 
from 4:30-5:30 pm for the purpose of seeing the equipment they use on 
the vegetable research station and to answer equipment questions related 
to vegetable growing. 

• The research station is ¼ mile off highway 157 just east of Cullman 
Regional Medical Center.  For most people it will be close to the route they 
will take to GoldVine farm and the map on the reverse shows both 
locations. 

• The address is 765 County Road 1466, Cullman. There is a small portable 
office building in front with some work sheds behind that building.  He will 
have equipment near the work buildings. 

• If you have a problem call Tony at 205-568-0005 or  

      Arnold at 256-531-2948 


